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Greg DiLoreto retired in 2013 after 14 years as the Chief Executive Officer of the Tualatin (To-wal-a-tin) 
Valley Water District located in metropolitan Portland, Oregon. He worked in the public works field for 
37 years, 17 years as a public works director/city engineer.   
 
From 2009 to 2013 DiLoreto served as the President of the Special Districts Association of Oregon.  He 
has served as a Director on the American Society of Civil Engineers Board of Direction from 2004-06 and 
then as the Society President in 2013. He has received the 1986 ASCE Edmund Friedman Young Engineer 
Award, the 1995 ASCE Oregon Section Outstanding Civil Engineer Award and the 2005 ASCE 
Government Engineer of the Year Award. In 2003 he was inducted into the Oregon State University 
Academy of Distinguished Engineers.   
 
DiLoreto currently serves as chair of ASCE’s Committee on America’s Infrastructure, responsible for the 
well-known Infrastructure Report Card, which assesses U.S. infrastructure across 16 categories using the 
familiar format of a school report card. He is also the chair of the Board of the Institute for Sustainable 
Infrastructure.  
 
Mr. DiLoreto holds a B.S. degree in Civil Engineering from Oregon State University and a Masters degree 
in Public Administration from Portland State University.  He is registered as a civil and environmental 
engineer and a professional land surveyor in Oregon.   
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